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Thank you to the Town Council for approval to complete some much-needed improvements at the park.  

After the council meeting that allowed up to $9,000 to make repairs to the shelter house roof and the 

restroom building, Jerry Seymour submitted a bid for $9,000 with the ability to complete the work this 

year rather than waiting until spring.  The work has been completed and looks fantastic.  

The Utilities Department has winterized the restrooms and taken down nets to close up the park for the 

winter.  

We are still waiting for the final copy of the Master Plan from Dax to finish out the year. Thank you for 

your support. 


